
Gabrielle Vogt, CNA in Critical 
Care Services is Memorial Hospital 
and Health Care Center’s next 
GARDENER Award winner! Gabby 
is described as someone who goes 
above and beyond her duties to 
provide specialized care for her 
patients. As a GARDENER Award 
winner, Gabby was gifted with a 
GARDENER pin, certificate, stepping 
stone, and cinnamon rolls for the 
whole department. Thank you, Gabby, 
for making our patients feel important 
and cared for!

Memorial Hospital would like to 
extend congratulations to the other 
GARDENER Award nominees:

Con�ratu�ateCon�ratu�ate
Gabrielle VogtGabrielle Vogt

GARDENER Award Winner!GARDENER Award Winner!

From left to right: Miranda Campbell, Clinical Manager of Critical Care 
Services; Lori Persohn, Vice President Patient Services and CNO; Gabby 
Vogt, GARDENER Award Recipient; and Ann Steffe, Director of Critical 
Care Services. 
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